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CHRISTMAS LIGHTS AND DECORATIONS 

It is that time of year again and just as a reminder the schedule for Christmas 

lights is from December 1st to January 31st. 

 

SPEED LIMIT 

We would like to remind everyone that the speed limit is 20 km.  As there are 

many children in the neighborhood please help to keep everyone safe.  

 

FURNACES 

It is the responsible of the unit owners to maintain their furnaces. 

 

GARBAGE DISPOSAL 

As we would like to keep our area beautiful and discourage rodents.  Please 

follow the garbage disposal schedule.  Any units placing garbage at the garbage 

pads after the pick up will have the clean up charged back to their units. 

 

WEBSITE 

Just a reminder that our Website can be accessed at: www.ccc157.ca.  Please take 

a few minutes to check it out.  If there is anything that you would like to see 

included please let us know. 
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